
 

 

 
 

 
June 09 2022 

Dear parents, 
 

We will hold our final parental consultations of this academic year on Monday June 13. Meetings 
with teachers will take place in school and will run from 14.00 – 18.00, with sign-up instructions 
send to parents of primary & secondary parents respectively by Mr Braithwaite & Mr McGuire. The 
consultations will follow the release of the term 3 reports, which will be available for download via 
our parent portal prior to the day itself. 

I hope that all parents are able to attend these meetings, but if this is not the case then we should 
remember that channels of communication between home and school are constantly open and 
that we encourage regular contact between teachers and parents at all points throughout an 
academic year. Indeed, we work against the principle that there should be no surprises at all on a 
child’s educational journey; whenever there is information of any kind, we will always endeavor to 
let parents know immediately. Parents can contact either senior leaders or teachers using many 
means – text, Class Dojo, phone call or even coming into school to speak to us. It should never be 
difficult to speak to a teacher and we will do our best to keep relationships strong and positive 
within our DBS Wakra community. 

As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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